
We kindly ask that you consider the following for upcoming 
shipments/deliveries: 


• The freight lines will not pick up or deliver on Monday (July 5th)


• Anything that is shipped on Friday (July 2nd) will deliver on 
Tuesday (July 6th) or Wednesday (July 7th)


• Please keep in mind that orders placed after 3pm sometimes 
can’t ship until the next day


For any special shipping delivery/requests please email 
jthompson@mcneelyplastics.com
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